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14th July 2023 

The Barn Croft Newsletter 
Courage, Love, Excellence 

 Key Diary 

Dates 

 

 

 
15th July 
Sun Festival 
 
 
18th July 
Yr 5 & Yr 6 Show 
9:15am start - Parents 
Invited 

 
18th July 
Yr 6 BBQ 
3:30 – 4:30pm 

 
21st July 
Last day of Term 
2:00pm finish 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

 

It has been a busy week as usual at Barn Croft, especially as final preparations are underway for the 

end of term.  

 

On Monday, we held our annual sports day. The children had a fantastic time, and it was great to see 

so many parents come and support them. The year 6 leaders were fantastic in supporting the other 

children with the events, and it was lovely to see such teamwork and encouragement between the 

children. Thank you to all staff involved for making the event run so smoothly and especially to Mrs 

Sandy for all her hard work and dedication to organise and lead such a fantastic day.  

 

This week, we also had two trips. Year 5 went to the Science Museum to take part in an interactive 

workshop called "Flash, Bang, Wallop!", where they investigated how fire and explosions work. I 

heard all about their exciting day, and they were very well behaved. Year 4 also went on an outing 

to Walthamstow Wetlands. Despite the terrible weather today, they enjoyed building a big den that 

they could shelter under. Again, their behaviour was excellent, and they had a lot of fun. 

 

I would like to thank parents and children for dismounting bikes and scooters at the gate. This has been 

much improved this week, and it has improved the safety of the site at busy times. Please continue to 

do so, and support us by reminding your children before and after school. End of year reports will be 

sent via ParentMail on Wednesday 19th July and then towards the end of the week, I will share a 

summary of the school's action plan in relation to raising the quality of education, as well as key 

information for parents to be ready to start the new academic year in September. 

 

Year 6 are putting the final touches to their leavers show, supported by Year 5. The children will watch 

the dress rehearsal on Monday and then they will perform to Year 5 and 6 parents and carers on 

Tuesday 18th July at 9.30. I am very much looking forward to seeing their performance as I know they 

have worked so hard.  

 

I hope you have a lovely weekend. 

Miss Kelly 

Acting Headteacher 

 

Hot Choc 

Reception- Sylvia 

Year 1- Hanaa 

Year 2- Aniah 

Year 3 – Dylan H 

Year 4 – Clea  

Year 5 – Arti 

Year 6 – Saoirse/ 

Uzair 

 

 

Certificates this week have been awarded for  
Reception - Katrin & Rufat       

     Year 1 – Belis & Masiah  

     Year 2 – Chelssy & Phoebe  

     Year 3 – Albert & Loni     

     Year 4 – Annie Pip & Mikel  

         Year 5 – Ada & Nassim   

    Year 6 – Elita & Hanaa   

 

    



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 


